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Comments: Please do not allow Golden Crest to do any drilling or mining in the Black Hills. This area is a high

public use area full of beauty and tranquility. Do not destroy this area. 

When I graduated college, my plan was to move to a city to pursue a career. While I was home, researching

apartments for my move, I went up Tinton road and wandered around until I found a perfect spot to read a book. I

had just returned from spending a month in San Diego, being there I didn't notice how noisy it actually was. The

peace I found while reading my book helped me realize Spearfish is my home and I never want to leave. I am

now a successful business owner with children growing up in this community. Do not take this peace away from

the people who truly love this place.


